g 7‘:/{’40,6 3ods

2l Monor 7 Vipmaan (971
/?%ﬂmm/f onden & //Mwm%a_f/ow d}am ]
Kallaat

/ll\i Aﬂo/levucaxf { o Al R 7&;, ho ¥ o tn Yot @A 10N
dbout o— w‘“‘] VoL Cuaal7 72 74@/:% %X T
ﬂ17 éf’_ua,e {MXwW Fsfex Walbibamt
1 LC,')UU 7 B hdur eibai plavidl , o Lad. dadicat e~ b A,w
s blur 8UM~ ) fehect L o oo NS baude [flou~ 7L
a,&(a,uaJNnLcA Al U2 ad,fu.é‘u.

IMM

Loine
6\;91&‘ W u&n{ //Cau Ths. slau,c o
Uj: NM!M? o’

(fuuv\/ L el

s M N i) mosidl lua/&‘wu S5
bow 7[1, a,vdM goq\,wummfwlow :
prm wo«a/uwp/al&fo‘écmaét,
al 1e- AMLuz,uoL wlln it lqu,/tA,?lavv Too worl. nluale —
1{07/( /AP /)&OumL Nons % gd/@[axo_,l = AL MT
&'LMXM \mew £fei Cviest ihxlioiit o
aehe~ OU\/%OLJWT pﬁdlm 4 ol au fw’— Towev C/C\/]Lﬁ

lga!(ow«( : sl lu.’ Xa////u- . éa/l(a»\,au ne bo8T 0’07 A lazey,
Nolditn /m&w , e Bawden
e A s Badik 4 Loue siauitd b
Qowt,wtcwhwazu 4«‘7 KW( Loz Ko/ /9 G/QI 2 oae T
a_(r/)ecux B Lo wo /)/aJc/ 2 5 T L ool
ha o~ affw/)ww e
/\mu NlL/(\/\? Ao Aeelurt /U/,/ovw

}{MM e 10~ Bare bLald occeon 5’2} /@w&% U .
T@"’V Al ha_ el voucs~ /0/&7 1ed /ob(/)/m/)

/f\/me = G oo TR
[



TOWN HALL POSTAL ADDRESS:
QUEEN VICTORIA SQUARE PO. BOX 655
BALLARAT BALLARAT 3353
TELEPHONE (053) 31 3277 AUSDOC: DX 35030

FACSIMILE (053) 32 8122

Your Reference:PC -df
9th Janhuary, 1991 Our Reference: 45/5/28
Enquiries:

Ms Claire Nailer,

77 King William Street,
Eitzroy,

3065

Dear Ms Nailer,

Re: Botanic Gardens - Blue Gum

Many thanks for your recent enquiry regarding the
possibility of a Blue Gum (Eucalyptus globulus) planted in
the Ballaarat Botanic Gardens being in dedication to your
great—-grandfather, Robert Williams.

There are currently two surviving Blue Gums in the Gardens,
one (and I assume the one to which you refer) adjacent to
the recently developed rock and alpine garden, the other at
the rear of the Curator’s residence.

These two trees are remnants of an original and extensive
planting of Blue Gums and Sugar Gums established on the
Gillies Street frontage of the gardens to act as a
windbreak, in the 1860’s. It was noted by the Curator in his
reports to Council in 1835 that most of these original

plantings were being removed and replaced with "good shelter
trees”.

Whether either of these two remnant trees is the actual tree
of specific interest to you is not khown to me and, given
the initial extensive planting of Blue Gums in the Botanic
Gardens Reserve, probably unlikely. But we won’t let that
stop us will we?

BALLAARAT

A GOLDEN PAST, A SHINING FUTURE




I have referred your letter to the two historian members of
the Friends of the Ballaarat Botanic Gardens Mr Jack
Chisholm and Mr Roy Mosman who may be able to assist
further.

In the meantime I have enclosed a copy of a report recently
adopted by Council on dedication plaques in the Botanic
Gardens, for your interest. There are currently no funds
available to implement this policy but you will obviously
see that it is sympathetic to your aims.

Yours faithfully,

Philip Clingin
Director of Gardens and Parks

cc Plaques Report
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